
  

  
20th December 2023, 

Dear International Development Research Centre (IDRC), 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Path Youth Organization to express our enthusiastic endorsement of 

the pedagogy "Accelerating Learning for All" implemented by DEVI Sansthan. As an organization 

committed to fostering positive development and education for children, we have closely observed the impact 

of DEVI Sansthan's child-centric, process-led pedagogy, and we are impressed by the remarkable 

improvements it has brought about in the learning experiences of the students. 

"Accelerating Learning for All" is a pedagogical approach that aligns seamlessly with our organization's values 

and goals. The child-centric focus ensures that the unique needs, abilities, and interests of each learner are 

taken into account, fostering a more inclusive and personalized learning environment. The emphasis on a 

process-led approach encourages critical thinking, creativity, and a deep understanding of concepts, 

contributing significantly to the holistic development of the students. 

During the Literacy and Numeracy Initiative, we observed that students exposed to this pedagogy at DEVI 

Sansthan consistently demonstrate increased enthusiasm for learning, improved academic performance, and 

enhanced problem-solving skills. The positive outcomes reflect not only in academic achievements but also in 

the development of essential life skills that prepare students for future challenges. 

Moreover, we appreciate DEVI Sansthan's commitment to creating an environment that supports the well-

being of each child. The inclusive nature of the pedagogy ensures that every student, regardless of 

background or learning style, can thrive and reach their full potential. 

In conclusion, the Path Youth Organization wholeheartedly endorses DEVI Sansthan's "Accelerating 

Learning for All (ALFA)" pedagogy. We believe that this innovative approach has the potential to bring about 

transformative changes in the educational landscape, positively impacting the lives of countless children. We 

look forward to continued collaboration and sharing best practices to further enhance the quality of 

education and child development. 

Thank you for your dedication to excellence in education and your ongoing efforts to create a positive impact 

on the lives of young learners. 

Sincerely, 

 
Salim Ali Mazang’ang’a, 

Director, Path Youth Organization. 


